Request For Proposal #02-2019
For
Medical and Mental Health Services
Addendum #2

We have received questions from a prospective Vendor in reference to the RFP #02-2019. The
questions and answers are listed below.

Questions
Following are some questions from CMC about this RFP:

1. Can the Jail give us an idea of how many hours of coverage you are seeking from each the
Physician, Psychiatrist, and Qualified Mental Health Professional?

2. Does the Jail currently have a medical director? Or is the physician the contractor provides
expected to function as such? We need clarification on this since the two positions involve
different responsibilities,

3. Is the Jail considering fully outsourcing its medical and mental health programs in the future?

4. May we have a full, up to date staffing matrix for the medical and mental health staff currently
working in the facility?

Responses

1. The Southside Regional Authority is seeking a Physician to provide care and to see
inmates twice monthly. We are seeking a Psychiatrist to see inmates one hour
weekly. The (QMHP) Qualified Mental Health Professional is required to work 24
hours weekly.

2. The Southside Regional Jail’s Physician will function as the Medical Director. We
have a Licensed Practical Nurse that is the head of the Medical Department and she
supervises 2 EMTs (Emergency Medical Technicians).

3. No, the Southside Regional Jail is not considering fully outsourcing our medical and
mental health programs in the future.

4. The Southside Regional Jail currently has (1) LPN that is in charge of the Medical
Department, we have 2 EMT’s that are supervised by the LPN.

The Physician, Psychiatrist and QMHP are staffed through contract with our
current Medical Provider.



